
 *   *   * MEMORANDUM   *   *   * 
 
TO:  Frank Gilmore, Susan Patton 
 
FROM:  Rick Appleman 
 
DATE:  September 24, 2001 
 
REGARDING:   New Faculty Positions 
 
                      *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   *   * 
 

The Faculty Senate met on Friday, September 21 and unanimously approved the 

following: 

 

The Faculty Senate requests that the promotion of four Tech personnel into new tenure-

track Assistant Professorships be delayed one year and that a formal search for each of 

these positions be conducted.  The Faculty Senate would like to make it clear that our 

objection to these promotions concerns the procedures being followed and not the 

personnel concerned. 


